Posted March 12, 2010

PUBLIC NOTICE

United States Bankruptcy Court, Northern District of Georgia

NEW LOCAL FORM TO BE USED WHEN REQUESTING
ENTRY OF AN EMPLOYER DEDUCTION ORDER

Effective March 15, 2010, debtors requesting an employer deduction order must use the
attached new form entitled Request for Entry of Order to Employer to Deduct and Remit a
Portion of Debtor’s Earnings for the Voluntary Payment of Debts. Debtors should use this
form only if the request for the employer deduction will not be filed electronically. Do not use
this form to file a request electronically via the Court’s CM/ECF system. The procedures
concerning the electronic filing of employer deduction orders have not changed. The new form
must be signed by the debtor or debtor's attorney. This form is available in the Clerk’s Office
and on the Court’s Website under Local Forms.




